
From: Maria Fattore-Lazzaroni <Maria.Fattore-Lazzaroni@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2023 2:22 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Peter Chico <Peter.Chico@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Furniture Donation, 10th Ward 
 

Hi Steve, 
 
US Bank located at 1991 US 30 Montgomery, IL made an In Kind donation to Alderman 
Peter Chico, 10th Ward.  
It included a desk, conference table and 10 chairs. 
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information. 
 
Best, 
Maria 
 
Maria Fattore Lazzaroni 
Assistant to the Alderman 
Alderman Peter Chico, 10th Ward 
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